
JUDGE BULSARA’S LAW CLERK HIRING  

(as of May 2025) 

 Judge Bulsara is currently accepting applications for one-year clerkships for the 
2026-27 (two openings) and 2027-28 (three openings) terms.  Applicants may only apply 
through OSCAR; hard-copy mail applications are not accepted.  Judge Bulsara follows 
the Law Clerk Hiring plan for current law school students.     

 Interviews: Although Judge Bulsara is currently accepting applications, he will 
not begin scheduling interviews until applications from current 2Ls/rising 3Ls are 
released on OSCAR, i.e., June 9, 2025.  He expects to conduct interviews in June and July 
2025.  Judge Bulsara’s primary chambers are at the Eastern District’s Central Islip 
Courthouse and in-person interviews will be held there.    

 Calls to Chambers:  Law students and their recommenders are strongly 
encouraged not to call chambers with inquiries or references.  Such phone calls will not 
be returned.   


